
From: Ragley, Jay <JRagley@ed.sc.gov>
To: Emily Heatwole (EmilyHeatwole@schouse.gov)EmilyHeatwole@schouse.gov

Grant Gibson (GrantGibson@scsenate.gov)GrantGibson@scsenate.gov
Len Marini <LenMarini@schouse.gov> (LenMarini@schouse.gov)LenMarini@schouse.gov
SallyCauthen@scsenate.govSallyCauthen@scsenate.gov
Peters, HalHalPeters@gov.sc.gov
Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Barton, Melaniembarton@eoc.sc.gov

Date: 5/3/2012 1:56:19 PM
Subject: FW: UPDATE – ESEA Flexibility Request

Good afternoon. Please see the email below from Dr. Zais to District Superintendents.
 
JWR
 
From: Ragley, Jay 
 
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2012 1:55 PM
 
To: Ragley, Jay
 
Subject: UPDATE – ESEA Flexibility Request
 
TO:                  District Superintendents
FROM:            Mick Zais, State Superintendent of Education
DATE:            May 3, 2012
SUBJECT:      UPDATE – ESEA Flexibility Request
 
Continuing my commitment to transparency, the South Carolina Department of Education (SCDE) has posted a 
letter from and response to the U.S. Department of Education (USDE) regarding the State’s application for 
flexibility from certain requirements of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA), commonly-
called No Child Left Behind.  The USDE letter, the SCDE response, and supporting documents can be found on 
this webpage: http://ed.sc.gov/agency/lpa/ESEAFlexibility.cfm.
 
 
Jay W. Ragley
Legislative and Public Affairs
South Carolina Department of Education
Email: JRagley@ed.sc.gov
Phone: 803-734-8043
Twitter: @EducationSC
Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/scdoe
 

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not 
the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of Education is neither 
liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in 
its receipt. To reply to the agency administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. 
Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are subject to the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.
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